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Monday 1st July 2024 

 

 

Online Safety Workshop for Parents/Carers 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

You are all invited to an online safety workshop being delivered by a Youth Worker from Salford 

Local Authority.   

 

The workshop will give parents/carers up to date information regarding keeping children safe online.   

 

There will also be an opportunity to ask any questions/queries you may have around online safety. 

 

The workshop is in the school hall on 

 

Monday 8th July from 8.55 am. 
 

 

Kind sincerely, 

 

Miss Barker 

 

Headteacher 


